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Update from Executive
Director, Kevin Clauson

Greetings, Kingdom Warriors! It is the first of
March and the Board here at CEI has made a
new initiative to publish a monthly newsletter to
encourage our members and keep them up to
date on all of the great work that our alliance is
doing.

This month’s newsletter is brief as this is the
beginning of what will, Lord willing become an
effective tool for connection and
communication within our current members
and, potentially, with future members and other
supporters of our vision and mission.

Please see the next page ->

Update from Executive
Director, PEERS Test News,

Summit Reminder

In this
newsletter:

Add to your calendar:
S u m m i t  V I :
F r i d a y ,  S e p t e m b e r  2 6 t h
8 : 3 0 A M - 5 P M
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CEI will soon have great news
about the PEERS Test, which is
currently under the auspices of
the Nehemiah Institute (Dan
Smithwick, President). PEERS is
an eminent, time-tested
worldview assessment, which
CEI is proud to be associated
with.

PEERS Test News

C H R I S T I A N  E D U C A T I O N  I N I T I A T I V E

CEI’s Summit VI will take place on
September 26-27 in Lynchburg, Virginia.
At the Summit you will be able to
network with other individuals and
organizations of like mind and hear from
various speakers who will present
important information on various topics
related to our theme, “Advancing Christ's
Kingdom Through Biblical Worldview
Education.”

The well-known and renowned G.K.
Chesterton once said, "When men
choose not to believe in God, they do not
thereafter believe in nothing; they then
become capable of believing in
anything.” 

This could easily be said by the Christian
today. But we know that “Christ, not
man, is King”, and therefore we have the
tools of Biblical thinking to create the
building blocks of His Kingdom. CEI
seeks to do this, and we invite you to join
us in this noble endeavor.

Please note that the registration fee is
$75 per person OR $125 per married
couple (Children 6-17 are FREE). 

See our Summit VI Schedule attached
to this email.

You can find more details and/or register
by searching the link found below!

I F  Y O U  H A V E  N O T  Y E T ,
R E G I S T E R  F O R  C E I ’ S  A N N U A L
S U M M I T !

Register at Christedu.org today! 

Summit VI Reminder

Aside from the launch of our monthly
newsletter. We have three other key
updates!

The first is that we have a new board
member who was nominated and then
voted in at our last monthly board meeting.
Please join me in welcoming Dr. Gary
House! You may know him for his variety of
notable efforts for Christendom, including
his organization “Our Hearts Are Home.”

The second is our new and improved CEI
Website, found at Christedu.org. We are
still building out our Resources page, but
otherwise it is up and running for
Registration, Giving, Articles, and more!

Lastly, featured here and also on our
website is our brand new logo!

In Christ,
Kevin Clauson

Update Continued...
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https://christedu.org/pages/summit-vi-registration
https://christedu.org/pages/summit-vi-registration

